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Welcome to our Summer Issue! 

Level Six is now open and we warmly welcome our 
new residents making The Richardson their home.   

We have been fortunate to see Aureen commence 
as our Lifestyle Co-ordinator. Aureen has extensive 
experience in the Aged Care sector and has 
already made solid relationships with residents, 
staff and family. In this issue’s Lifestyle section 
and going forward, you’re sure to see various 
activities introduced that not only reflect what you 
have asked for, but will also keep you active both 
mentally and physically. 

Javier our Chef has also commenced. Javier 
comes with a wealth of experience not only as a 
Chef, but also within the Aged Care and Health 
environment. As Javier settles into his role as Chef 
you will no doubt experience a change in the dining 
experience. 

Our feedback process is paramount to knowing 
what you need, think and feel about your home. 
Feedback can be provided via feedback forms,  
at various meetings (such as the Relative and 
Resident Meeting) or by asking for the Registered 
Nurses, Rama or myself.

As a result of frequent positive feedback, I am very 
pleased to announce the launch of our monthly 
Staff Reward program. Each month you are invited 
to nominate a staff member for ‘Going the Extra 
Mile’. We have aptly titled the award G.E.M. This 
month, Lorna Ashbee is our GEM. Thank you Lorna 
for demonstrating exceptional aged care through 
your capabilities, consistency and compassion.

As we head into summer please remember to drink 
fluids regularly, wear sunblock and sun protection 
(hat, long sleeves etc.) if venturing outside.

Joseph Bender

General Manager 
The Richardson

See what’s happening in 
December at The Richardson.

Coming 
EventsFROM THE

GENERAL 
MANAGER

Learning About the Brain   
Wednesday 4th December

B-B-Q lunch  
Friday 6th December

Music Appreciation 
Monday 9th December

Buggles Tot’s   
Monday 9th December

Rock Choir Tuesdays 10th  
& 24th December

Gardening Groups Starts 
Wednesday 11th December

Resident’s Christmas Party 
with Santa & Entertainer 
Friday 13th December

Men’s lunch   
Monday 16th December

Christmas Church Service 
Tuesday 17th December

Christmas Cake Making 
Tuesday 17th December

Resident’s Meeting  
Thursday 19th December

Fish & Chips lunch   
Friday 20th December

Ladies High Tea  
Monday 23rd December

Poetry Corner  
Monday 30th December



Introducing . . .
Meet the dedicated team at The Richardson

I have been at the Richardson for just over a 
month, so most of you know me, or at the very 
least have met me. 

I have been involved in the aged care industry for 
over twenty years. My journey began as a Physio 
Assistant where I was fortunate enough to be 
trained by some expert physios; working one on 
one with them to help residents maintain mobility 
and range of movement. Consequently, most of my 
exercise classes stem from the training I received 
during this time. 

Throughout my career my employers have 
provided frequent learning opportunities 
allowing me to develop a varied skill set within 
the industry. For example, I have been trained 
by exceptional Occupational Therapists and a 

Speech Pathologist, all of whom were generous 
in sharing their time and knowledge with me. 

I love learning, so to be given such opportunities 
is one of the reasons I remain in this industry. 
The other being that I love what I do; I am never 
bored and there are never enough hours in the 
day. What drives me to do this work?  It’s soulful 
and purposeful, I am of service to others, I get to 
be creative every day and sometimes I make a 
difference. But, best of all, I spend my days with 
interesting, knowledgeable people who have 
lived, loved and experienced so much. Is this not 
the best job ever?

Aureen Miller 
Lifestyle Coordinator



Aureen accompanied some of our ladies to their 
introduction to the children at Kidz Galore Day 
Care Centre. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the 
morning; reading stories, building towers and 
developing connections.  
The catch-ups will now be a regular activity in 
our calendar. 

November was a busy month at The Richardson 
starting with the renowned Melbourne Cup. This 
was a fun, lunch time event with finger food, a 
little wine, the obligatory Melbourne Cup Sweep 
and of course the Best Hat Award, which was 
won by Wendy Birman. 

On the 11th we took time out to remember 
all who had fallen as a result of international 
conflict, allowing those remaining to live in 
freedom and peace. It was heart-warming 
to have our residents participate in our 
Remembrance Day Service and thank you to the 
Subiaco RSL for the 100 red poppies, symbolic of 
the sacrifices made.

Later in the week many of our residents enjoyed 
Friday Fish and Chips in The Richardson 
restaurant. There was much banter and laughter 
filtering through to the lobby and many 
compliments to our new chef, Javier, and his team.

This month we also had our first Men’s lunch in 
the Café. The gentlemen, along with our General 
Manager, Joseph, enjoyed a thought-provoking 
discussion initiated by the Royal Commission 

into Aged Care interim report. Feedback 
regarding the meal and lively conversation was 
extremely positive. 

Eleven of our residents participated in a Painting 
Workshop with artist, Melissa Bassett. It was 
fascinating to see each seascape unfold in its 
own unique way. 

We also had our first, Armchair Travel, to Italy. 
We reviewed the country’s history, places of 
interest and cuisine, even sampling some 
delicious antipasto while doing our virtual tour.  
Hopefully, more of you will join us on our next 
journey in January.

Lifestyle News

PAINTING 
WORKSHOP

22 NOVEMBER

It’s been a busy spring!



KIDZ GALORE 
VISIT

25 OCTOBER

MELBOURNE 
CUP LUNCH

5 NOVEMBER

BEST HAT 
WINNER, 
WENDY!



Happy Birthday to The Richardson! 
Our residents, family, friends and staff 
joined us to celebrate with high tea and 
bubbles. All the delicious fare, including 
our mouth-watering birthday cake was 
lovingly prepared by Javier & Faith, our 
talented new chef and gifted cook. 
Thanks to everyone for making it such a 
special day.

THE 
RICHARDSON 
1ST BIRTHDAY

9 NOVEMBER

Lifestyle News



Margaret, known as Maggie to family  
and friends, was born in Bowral, New 
South Wales on 15th June 1936.

Maggie was an only child with a strong 
bond to her parents, Thomas and  
Evelyn Wilson.

One of Maggie’s fondest childhood 
memories was spending summer holidays 
with her parents at a private Hotel in 
Manly each year. Maggie was always 
accompanied by her special friend and 
they were very joyful times.

Maggie began her working life as a Law 
Clerk In Moss Vale and eventually moved 
to Sydney where she continued her 
position with a solicitor in Martin Place.

Later, Maggie married Thomas  Evans.  
They enjoyed a happy life during which 
they created a successful business. 
Observing their small company grow into 
a prosperous enterprise was one of her 
greatest achievements.

Maggie and Tom had two children, 
Joanne and Kim. Maggie continues to 
appreciate a close relationship with her 
children, like the one her own parents 
fostered with her.

After Tom’s death, Kim joined the family 
business which allowed Maggie the 
freedom to pursue her love of travelling.  
Maggie still travels to the Eastern States 
regularly. She has only just returned from 
Berrima where she attended the 150th 
Anniversary of Berrima Public School. 
Maggie and two of her close school 
friends were invited to cut the anniversary 
cake. This was a very special occasion 
as Maggie’s mother also attended this 
primary school when she was a young girl.

Despite the passing of many of Maggie’s 
family and friends, she continues to enjoy 
a fruitful life with those close to her. 
This includes a number of ex-employees 
who play a significant role in Maggie’s 
life, whether it be visiting her at The 
Richardson, or accompanying her to 
various appointments and social outings.

At The Richardson, Maggie is known for 
her bright and friendly personality.

Maggie was the first resident to move 
into The Richardson so it was considered 
only natural for her to cut the cake at The 
Richardson’s first Birthday Party which 
was held on the 9th November.

Maggie Evans

R E S I D E N T S TO RY
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32 Richardson Street, West Perth

T H E R I C H A R D S O N .CO M . AU

If you picked up the West Australian 
Newspaper or Community News 
in the lead-up to Seniors Week 
you may have read the excellent 
coverage we received regarding our 
intergenerational programs and 
care philosophy. Watch this space.

We are very pleased to announce that 
The Queenslea development is ahead of 
schedule and we plan to go to market 
with Senior Living and Aged Care 
apartments in Q1 2020. Here’s a progress 
photo as of the end of October.

The Queenslea

Media 
Coverage

It’s the kind of unexpected friendship that will put a smile on your face – residents at Oryx Communities’ The Richardson aged care facility in the heart of leafy West Perth are sharing their skills, stories and time with young children.
Oryx Communities Chief Executive Offi  cer Michelle De Ronchi said these interactions were invigorating and energising for residents, with evidence contact with children could help reduce loneliness and depression in the elderly.“We understand this is one of the leading mental health disorders in late life and, as such, preventative measures are an ongoing focus for us at Oryx Communities,” she said.

“These interactions are also benefi cial to the children, especially those who do not have grandparents of their own, as they learn about ageing and develop interpersonal skills with people from a diff erent generation.”
Earlier this year The Richardson arranged for children aged eight to 10 

to interview residents and help them prepare for meal time, while a recent grandparents day saw residents invited to bring in their grandchildren.“This was a great opportunity for the residents to introduce their new friends to their grandchildren and great-grandchildren,” Ms De Ronchi said.“It will be a similar experience when we celebrate our fi rst birthday at The Richardson open day on November 9 and invite our residents to bring their family along for some entertainment, cake cutting and refreshments in our courtyard.”
Ms De Ronchi shared the story of a staff  member at The Richardson who brought her daughter to work after church most Sundays.

“The daughter of one resident pulled me aside to say what a diff erence the child’s visit made to her mother’s day, and that she had noticed improvements in her mother’s speech after the visits,” she said.
“We are very keen to nurture these 

interactions and are looking at how we can formalise staff  bringing their children to work. We are currently doing a risk assessment to understand the level of supervision and stimulation needed for both child and resident.”After 12 months of operation, The Richardson has reached 50 per cent residential capacity. There is availability across the range at various price points, with the popular option for couples to adjoin rooms.
The facility’s open day will take place on Saturday November 9 from 1-4pm, with an expert aged care fi nancial advisor to present an information session on the day at 2pm.

Call 9381 2800 to book, or visit www.therichardson.com.au for more information.
Intergenerational development at the Queenslea in ClaremontOne of the fi rst initiatives of its kind in Australia, Oryx Communities’ Queenslea development at Claremont will house retirement living, aged care and a state-of-the-art child care centre in the same facility, allowing for increased communication 

opportunities 

between residents and children, beyond planned interactions. 
Oryx has identifi ed three such communication types – sensory communication, which refers to hearing the children rather than speaking to them directly, incidental communication such as seeing the children as a resident passes by and self-initiated communication, where a resident located near the children makes independent contact.

“It’s not just planned activities that have proven benefi ts for the elderly, but spontaneous meetings, as there is no active decision required to drive the interaction – it is instantaneous,” Ms De Ronchi said.
“We have all felt ourselves smile as we pass a laughing child and we look forward to seeing many 

smiling residents when we open 
the Queenslea in 

2021.”
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Children the antidote for Oryx Communities residents
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Seniors Week celebrations, held from November 10-17 this year, will feature an array of events 

and activities across Perth and regional WA to recognise the outstanding contributions of the 

state’s senior residents. 
People young and old are invited to take part, with important information around initiatives, 

products, services and programs available for individuals seeking to ensure their golden 

years, or those of a loved one, are enjoyed to the fullest.Dive into Seniors Week with this 20-page supplement featuring a variety of WA 

organisations that strive to improve the lives of seniors, be it through physical and mental 

health and wellbeing, retirement living accommodation, mobility, recreation or simply 

making the most of every day.

Shining the spotlight on WA seniors
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Need to Know
We have updated our labelling service and now 
offer 50 name labels which we will apply to your 
clothing for $37.50 inclusive. 

Please order at Concierge.

U P DAT E


